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“Polite Reminder to Parents/Carers from the School Age Immunisation Service”.    
We shall be visiting school on Friday 15th November 2024 to deliver the Nasal Flu spray programme to those pupils in Reception - Year 6. If you have not done so and would like your child protected against Flu please complete the consent form by Thursday 14th November 2024 at 10:00am when the online consent portal will close. Please use the following link:    
https://forms.mpft.nhs.uk/     
Choose the following from the dropdown list:
St Chad’s CofE Primary School – 15 Nov 2024 – Flu    
Your school code is:
SS124259-24 
    
If there have been any changes to your child’s health 14 days before to the vaccination date YOU MUST contact the immunisation team on 0300 124 0366 as your child may not be well enough to receive the vaccination.    
1. Your child is asthmatic and becomes wheezy   
1. Has required oral steroids    
1. Has increased their asthma medication     
If you have any concerns regarding the vaccination, have taken your child to the GP for their vaccination or require support completing the consent form please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Immunisation Service to discuss on 0300 124 0366.     
    
Thank you.   

